Ken Wood

Cooke Aquaculture has long since proven it's utter disregard for the law and it's utter incapacity to
follow regulations. There is NO WAY to raise ANY fish in a pen without concentrating pollutants
and spreading parasites to wild fish. NO. JUST. NO. No pens, no permits, no Cooke Aquaculture!
REVOKE the permit!



